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           15th March 2021 

Dear Parent 

We were delighted to have had our P1-P3 pupils return to school for face-to-face lessons 

last week.  Many of you will have heard on the news last Thursday that the Executive have 

announced that P1-P3 will continue in school and not move to remote learning.  To date, we 

have no indication of when P4-P7 will return to school, but we will be in touch again once 

more information is made available. 

School will be closed for all pupils on Wednesday 17th March for the Bank Holiday. 

Our holidays will remain unchanged.   

P1-P3 pupils should now attend school on Monday 22nd, Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th 

March.  Please note school will finish at 12 noon on Wednesday 24th.  Dinners will not be 

served.   

Thursday 25th and Friday 26th March will still remain as School Development Days for staff.   

We hope School will reopen on Monday 12th April.  We look forward to having all our pupils 

back in school on a full-time basis.  Until then, thank you for all your hard work in 

supporting your child’s learning either through home learning or their attendance at school.  

          

Yours sincerely 

Mrs S Robinson (Principal) 

 

 



 


